
Ministry of Public Enterprises Annual Retreat 2025 

“Together, Let Us Seek the Heights” 

 

In a refreshing break from the usual work routine, the Ministry of Public Enterprises held 
a two-day work retreat on the 24th and 25th of July, right in our own backyard—the 
MPE Parking Area. While the setting was familiar, the atmosphere was transformed, 
and the experience proved to be both meaningful and uplifting under the unifying 
theme: “Together, Let Us Seek the Heights.” 

Climbing Higher—Together 

The retreat provided a rare and valuable opportunity for staff to step back, re-engage, 
and realign with the Ministry’s mission and values. The theme encouraged everyone to 
reflect on how collective effort, shared purpose, and mutual support can help us reach 
greater heights—not only as individuals, but as a team. 

What We Shared and Learned 

Over the course of two vibrant days, staff participated in a range of activities: 

• Divisional Discussions reflecting on milestones and challenges from the 
2024/2025 financial year 

• Collaborative exercises that strengthened workplace relationships and built 
trust. 

• Goal-setting sessions that challenged staff to think big, plan smart, and act 
boldly. 

• Survive within our means – MPE Budget for FY2025/26 



• Desk Officers Sharing Board-Level Experiences, offering valuable insights into 

their governance roles and responsibilities 

• Outdoor moments that reminded us of the value of stepping outside our 
comfort zones—even if just a few steps from our desks! 

Despite the modest location, the retreat proved that you don’t need a fancy venue to 
spark connection and growth. Sometimes, the most powerful changes begin right where 
you are. 

Moving Forward 

With renewed energy, stronger bonds, and a clearer vision, we return to our duties 
motivated to push boundaries and work toward our goals with purpose. The retreat may 
have ended, but the journey to “seek the heights” continues—together. 

 


